SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL 
AND
CAREER CENTER

Friday, February 21, 2014
 

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

PLEDGE

Help Save A Life:
Come donate blood on Friday, February 28th in the high school library from 10:00 – 2:00. You must be 17 years old or 16 with a signed permission slip. Bring a photo ID or ID with your name and birthdate on it. See Mrs. LeHocky or Jessica Parmer to make arrangements.

Junior Class Meeting:  There will be a junior class meeting February 24th immediately after school in Room 250.
Seniors! Bay Mills Community College will have a representative here at Sault High on Friday, February 21st. If you are interested in talking to the BMCC representative, please sign up with Mrs. Pink in the Guidance Office. The BMCC rep can help with FAFSA as well—so be sure to get your parents tax information and you can get that FAFSA out of the way!  Also, Lake Superior State University Admissions Officer, Michelle Markstrom, will be at Sault High on Thursday, March 13th all day. She will be located in the library. If you would like to see Mrs. Markstrom, please sign up with Mrs. Pink in the Guidance Office for a pass.
Seniors: Anyone that didn’t order a cap & gown, the Herff Jones Representative will be here on Wednesday February 26, 2014 at lunchtime. Please stop by his table in the lobby to get information. If you are walking in graduation, you MUST have a cap and gown.  Herff Jones will also be delivering class rings during lunches on Wednesday February 26th.
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Attention Spring Sport Athletes: You must have a physical on file in the athletic office if you plan on participating in Spring Sports.

Laker Basketball:  Kids 17-and-under will receive free admission to Saturday's men's and women's basketball games between Lake Superior State and Michigan Tech. The women's game begins at 1 p.m., and the men's game follows at 3 p.m. Help pack the Cooper Gym as the Lakers celebrate Senior Day. The 18th-ranked Laker men's team is also vying for the No. 1 seed in the GLIAC Tournament.

Track practice starts Tuesday, March 11. Practice will run from 3-4:45 every day in the Sault High Gym, unless otherwise noted. All track athletes need to have a signed physical card on file in the athletic office before you can start practicing. Please see Mr. Menard if you have any questions.


On Friday, February 28th the League of Women Voters will be registering 18 year old students to vote.  It you are 17 but will be 18 prior to the next election you will also be eligible to register.  There will be a table set up in the lunch room during all three lunches.
 
Lunch:   Cheese Pizza Slices, Whole Grain Pizza, Ham & Cheese on Whole Grain Wrap

Sides:    Romaine Salad with Veggies, Lite Ranch Dressing, Teddy Grahams, Apple, Oranges

       
